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[image: image2.emf]  The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized information to a targeted audience. A school newsletter can be a great way to develop a strong relationship with parents. First, choose a short title or theme for your newsletter — something like "School News," or “Back to School.”  If you’d like,  you  can also add a   date and   volume number  for yo ur  newsle t ter.   Next, establish how much time  and money you can spend on your  newsletter. These factors will  help determine how frequently  you publish the newsletter and  its length.  





 Reminders   


�G&T rubrics for the ELA cycle will go out via the parent portal on the last day of school �(June 22nd). 





Check my website for summer opportunities for gifted children
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What’s Happening in…��3rd Grade


Wow!  We’ve learned a lot about poetry!  Students did a fantastic job on their final poetry presentations.  We may have some future poets in our midst!  Keep reading and writing over the summer.  See you next year!   ���4th Grade


Students performed a simplified and modernized version of A Midsummer Night’s Dream for a small audience of fourth graders.  Photos can be found on my website on the 4th grade page.  The kids had fun writing the script, acting, and designing costumes, props, and scenery.  Keep reading and writing over the summer, and see you next year!


��5th Grade


Our 5th graders did an outstanding job delivering their TED Talks!  Videos of most are posted on my website on the 5th grade page.  I hope some of you continue writing and giving speeches, and maybe give a real TED Talk some day!  Have a wonderful summer and good luck in middle school!  I’ll miss you! ���
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Upcoming Events


��Have a great summer!
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Mrs. Kohlhepp’s G&T Newsletter





















































3rd-5th graders in G&T are currently learning…�


3rd Grade – �Poetry





4th Grade – �Shakespeare For Kids





5th Grade - �TED Talks











*Contact Info*�


�


�


Mrs. Kohlhepp’s Email:�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us" ��kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us�





�


 Mrs. K’s schedule:�


  Mon.-Wed. – John Marshall


  Thur.-Fri. – Woodbrook


  �














G&T Website:  http://mrskohlheppgt.weebly.com








